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Notice of Award 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on March 1, 2023, 
for Palmetto Point Backflow Installations, 22-TA004384DJ as follows:   
 
 
Contract Title: Palmetto Point Backflow Installations   
Awarded Company: Richard’s Plumbing Repair Inc. 
Contract Amount:  $422,149.20 
 
 
Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 
Name:   Dave Janney 
Phone:  941-749-3056 
Email:  Dave.Janney@mymanatee.org  
 
  
 
 
 
 


